
CHESAK MARTIN PTA 

 

Be the ONE that makes a difference! 

Friday August 23rd - Weekly Newsletter  

It was a very exciting first full week of school.  The PTA has some great events planned for 
the year beginning with our Back to School Bash on Friday, September 6th.     
 
Register to win! 
All memberships turned in by 8/31 (paper or online) will be entered to win 1 of 3 prizes! We 
have a $20 Culver’s gift card and two mum baskets from Hubb’s greenhouse to give away! 
You can find all of our membership information at www.cmpta158.org/join-now or paper 
form.  We appreciate your support!  
 
By supporting the PTA through membership and attending our events, your money goes a 
long way and you have fun with your family as well.      
 
Spirit Wear is now on sale! 
Wearing spirit wear promotes school pride, school unity, enthusiasm and a positive attitude.  
Orders due 9/4! 
 

 Chesak (online ordering) 
o Order form 

 

 Martin (online ordering) 
o Order form 

 
Upcoming dates: 
PTA meeting Wednesday September 4th 6:30pm at Martin Learning Lab 
Spirit Wear orders due September 4th 
Back to School Bash Friday September 6th 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to us on our Facebook page or email.   

http://www.cmpta158.org/join-now
https://docs.wixstatic.com/ugd/eb57e4_3c837215829d4a999e83313b2f221b7e.pdf
https://docs.wixstatic.com/ugd/eb57e4_3c837215829d4a999e83313b2f221b7e.pdf
http://bit.ly/ChesakFall2019
https://docs.wixstatic.com/ugd/eb57e4_6563724edd254bc0a20377a8db0152c6.pdf
http://bit.ly/MartinFall2019
https://docs.wixstatic.com/ugd/eb57e4_4b7a4903791c47629d6b39cce1009012.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/cmpta158/
mailto:%20cmpta158@gmail.com

